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the University two years ago but the University has not acted on it. The 
Self-Financing Courses of the College are working at a loss. The Principal 
also clarified that Autonomy applies to Undergraduate and Postgraduate 
Courses right upto M.Phil. 

4. Some departments have amended their syllabi for the first and second
semesters and this has been approved by their Board of Studies. The
following are the departments whose syllabus is amended.
French , Political Science, Hindi, Statistics, Mass Media and Sociology.
A Resolution to pass these syllabi for the Arts Departments was proposed
by Dr. Asha Dayama and seconded by Dr. Shyamala Bodhane.

The Department Anthropology and Sociology has proposed that in
the spirit of promoting inter-disciplinary study and given the
complementary nature of Sociology & Anthropology, all students who
have taken Anthropology at the first and second year but not Sociology,
be eligible to opt for the Anthropology-Sociology double major at the
3 rd year and all students who have taken Sociology at the first two years
but not Anthropology, be eligible to opt for the Sociology-Anthropology
double major. Dr. Fleur said that ours is an integrated degree system,
therefore the students should have taken the subjects in the first and
second years if they want to take it up in the third year. She also said that
History and Anthropology are in the same group, and so this will affect a
subject like History. There was a general discussion on this. The Principal
stated that this is a major policy decision and therefore it cannot be decided
at one meeting. Dr. A vadhoot Nadkarni said that we may be required to
formulate separate Board of Studies for Anthropology, since our Board of
Studies is a composite Board of Sociology & Anthropology. It was stated
that since Sociology and Anthropology are closely related they are
considered to be one subject and they have one Department also at the
University level. The proposal of the Department could be considered
again as we need to see how we could optimise the choice based credit
system.

A Resolution to pass the syllabi for the Science Departments was
proposed by Dr. Jyoti Singh and seconded by Dr. Shyamala Bodhane.

A Resolution to pass the syllabi for the M.Sc. Departments was
proposed by Dr. Smita Krishnan and seconded by Dr. Rajendra Shinde.

5. Vocational Courses were conducted only by community Colleges earlier,
but now the UGC has now introduced the Bachelor of Vocation (B.Voc)
degrees. Two months ago the UGC came up with this proposal for
Colleges across the country to apply for these courses. This was proposed
to us by Dr. Shakeel Ahmad at the Management Board Meeting. This is
a 3 year degree programme. The First Year is a Diploma programme, the
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